From:
To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Review of A303 Stonehenge road widening scheme - Response to Consultation

Date: 04 April 2022 15:58:48

Dear Sirs

I believe there are compelling grounds for a re-examination by an independent panel prior to the Secretary of State redetermining an application for a DCO for the very same road scheme as previously proposed.

You haven't properly assessed alternative routes. If there is to be a tunnel, it has to be longer to protect archaeological heritage assets. Some of these assets will be able to provide invaluable information about our past when new methods of analysis are available. The scheme as proposed will physically remove important evidence and seriously risk lowering the water table and so drying out other remains. These are assets we hold on behalf of the world and of future generations.

In addition, we need to reduce traffic emissions, not increase them, and meet our environmental obligations.

Kind regards,

Tim Barnett

